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September Newsletter 
 

The Beebe Bulletin 
 

My First Day of School 

 
By: Nainy 
 

First, I woke up early to get ready to go to 

school. I felt excited to meet my new teacher 

and my new class. My new class was cool! I 

Love my teacher because she is really nice. My first day of 

school was awesome. I can’t wait to go back to school 

tomorrow!!! When school was over, I went home and told my 

mom, dad, and brother all the fun I had. I told my whole family 

how much fun I had at school. My family was proud of me. My 

parents asked me if I made any friends, I said yes. I told my dad I 

made four friends. My parents also asked what I learned today 

and I told them I learned a lot and it was also fun. 
 

The New Health Teacher 

I’m Devon Pattershall, I am the new traveling 

health teacher for the Beebe, Forestdale, and 

Ferryway Schools.  I previously worked in Lowell 

as a preschool/Pre-K Teacher, and in Andover 

as an ABA Counselor.  Before switching into education, I spent 

four years in the nursing field.  I currently live in Lowell and enjoy 

taking barre class, hiking, kayaking, and spending time with friends 

and family. I am excited to be joining the Malden Public School 

System and look forward to getting to know you all and your 

students. 

Publishers:  

Laura Napoli & Sonya Snow 

 

         Meet Ms. Pi! 

Ms. Pi is one of the new 

second grade teachers here 

at the Beebe. Although she is 

from New Jersey, Ms. Pi 

studied and got her 

Massachusetts teacher 

training at Boston College. At 

the age of 23, Ms. Pi has 

already earned a Master’s 

degree in Early Childhood 

Education and speaks three 

languages fluently.  She 

loves to travel the world! She 

has already been to Asia and 

Europe, and has more travel 

plans in the future. Ms. Pi is a 

wonderful addition to the 

Beebe School.     
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What is happening in Grade 7    By:  Jordyn 

In Grade 7 this year, we are learning lots of new things.  In math, we just finished learning adding and 

subtracting of integers and are currently learning multiplication and division of integers. In ELA, we 

are learning text features and what they are used for and how important they are. In science, we are 

learning about how to write a proper claim and hypothesis.  In social studies, we are learning about 

prehistory and the five groups of hominids.  In Grade 7, we have to be in school at 7:45 a.m. and 

have two exploratory classes.  A lot is happening in Grade 7 at one time and we are up for the 

challenge! 

 

The Beebe School Grade 8 Happenings   

By: Juliana & Christel  

The grade 8 team of teachers have been working hard to teach 

the students helpful information for their future. First, in Social 

Studies directed by Mr. Enwright, we are working on creating our 

maps that were described by “Crispin the Cross of Lead”, by Avi. 

We are working on a project in social studies which is creating a 

map of Stromford Village; this is where Crispin lives. If you ever get the book Crispin, it describes the 

Village. The 8th grade students are now trying to represent this on our maps as clearly as possible. In 

math, Mrs. Byrne has taught us four different transformations on our grid paper; learning to move our 

figures and coordinates. In English, taught by Ms. O'Bryan, we are learning to edit our essays. Our 

class has recently finished our “This I Believe” essays, which explains our beliefs in life. In Mr. 

Carpenito’s science class, we have finished reviewing density and are moving onto chemistry, 

creating notes to help us process the chemistry content.  Most of the grade 8 students started at the 

Beebe, since kindergarten, and now we are the role models for the younger students, like we used to 

be.  We would like to have a great last year with the Beebe, remember all the good memories, and 

never forget anyone! 


